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NOTICE - AIPGMEE 2015
Imphal, the 20" August, 2014

No.RIMS/184-Adms(P(G)/2015 1t is hereby notified that Regional Institute
of Medical Sciences, Imphal will admit candidates to Post Graduate Courses
on the basis of merit/marks secured in AIPGMEE 2015 to be conducted by
National Board of Examination, New Delhi. Regional Institute of Medical
Sciences, Imphal shall not conduct any entrance examination for admission to

P.G. Courses of 2015 session.

Candidates of participating North East States of RIMS, Imphal
intending to undergo P.G. studies under “in-service sponsored” and “open
category” in RIMS, Imphal shall have to appear in the AIPGMEE 2013. For
details please refer to information bulletin for AIPGMEE at website

( Prof. S. Sekharjit Singh )
Director,

Regional Institute of Medical Sciences,
Imphal
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